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Ephesians 3:20-21 – Now unto him that is able to do exceeding abundantly above all 

that we ask or think, according to the power that worketh in us, Unto him be glory in the 

church by Christ Jesus throughout all the ages, world without end. Amen 

 

God has been doing some amazing things recently in Palma de Mallorca. We have 

been busy, but we’re so excited about what is happening. During the past months, the Lord has 

truly blessed our church. We have had great attendance lately. We were blessed to have 24 

recently, which is our highest attendance for a regularly scheduled service. During March, we 

had many first-time visitors, and almost all of them have returned every week since then. 

Since my last letter, we were able to have a church fellowship/baby shower for a 

wonderful young couple in our church. It was a great time of fun and fellowship. It’s so exciting 

to see our church grow spiritually and numerically. We have been blessed with a wonderful 

church family and I thank God every day for them. 

We have been out every week doing our best to spread the Gospel. We are excited to 

report that many of our first-time visitors have come because of our outreach efforts. I am also 

excited by the fact that I was able to give the Gospel to every single house in the neighboring 

city of Genova. 

Our language studies are going well. We had to make a small change. The lady that 

has been watching our kids is the lady that will be having a baby very soon. That being said, 

she has not been able to continue watching our children. Now, I go to language school every 

morning, and Jessica has started taking lessons with a private tutor 3 times a week during the 

afternoon. It feels as if Jessica and I are just taking turns leaving the house. As soon as I get 

home, she has to leave, and then some days she comes home and we go soul winning or take 

the kids to do something fun. We know, however, that God is using this time. We have had 

several good conversations with friends and neighbors, and we can tell that the Lord is blessing 

our Spanish. 

We had a great Easter Sunday. The capacity has been raised to 50%, and we were able 

to have one service with everyone in attendance together. It was a very wonderful time getting 

to focus on the resurrection of our Saviour. The news of salvation will never get old, and we 

are grateful that we get to do our part in spreading the Gospel to the island of Mallorca. 

Lastly, I would like to ask for a very special prayer request. We are currently in the 

process of, Lord willing, moving locations for our church building. Because of several reasons, 

we have been looking for a new building; the Lord has opened up a door for us to possibly 

purchase one in a great location. That is almost unheard of for non-Catholic churches and 

especially for those pastored by foreigners. 

We trust that the Lord will work out everything in His will, but for us to purchase the 

building, we will have to raise at least $35,000 for the down payment. Please pray with us that 

the Lord will provide the funds. We know that God can do anything, and we look forward to 

seeing Him do more than we can even imagine. 

Thank you for your faithfulness! We are honored to represent you in Spain, and we are 

doing our best to glorify God and spread His Word. 

 

In His Service, 

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan & Madison Stanley 


